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  Algorithms, Languages, Automata, and Compilers:
A Practical Approach Maxim Mozgovoy,2009-08-19
Algorithms, Languages, Automata, & Compilers A
Practical Approach is designed to cover the
standard “theory of computing” topics through a
strong emphasis on practical applications rather
than theorems and proofs. Finite automata, Turing
machines, models of computation, complexity,
solvability, and other topics that form a
foundation of modern programming are discussed -
first with a gentle theoretical orientation, and
then applied through programming code and
practical examples. JFLAP projects and
applications are integrated throughout the book,
and C# is used for all code.
  Evaluation of Multilingual and Multi-modal
Information Retrieval Paul Clough,Fredric C.
Gey,Jussi Karlgren,Bernardo Magnini,Douglas W.
Oard,Maarten de Rijke,Maximilian
Stempfhuber,2007-09-04 This book constitutes the
thoroughly refereed postproceedings of the 7th
Workshop of the Cross-Language Evaluation Forum,
CLEF 2006, held in Alicante, Spain, September
2006. The revised papers presented together with
an introduction were carefully reviewed and
selected for inclusion in the book. The papers are
organized in topical sections on Multilingual
Textual Document Retrieval, Domain-Specifig
Information Retrieval, i-CLEF, QA@CLEF, ImageCLEF,
CLSR, WebCLEF and GeoCLEF.
  Unity 2021 Cookbook Matt Smith,Shaun Ferns,Chris
Gregan,2021-09-06 Discover the latest features of
Unity 2021 and dive deeper into the nuances of
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professional game development with Unity Key
FeaturesDiscover the latest features of Unity 2021
including coverage of AR/VR developmentFollow
practical recipes for better 2D and 2D character
development with Unity GameKitsLearn powerful
techniques and expert best practices in building
3D objects, textures, and materialsBook
Description If you are a Unity developer looking
to explore the newest features of Unity 2021 and
recipes for advanced challenges, then this fourth
edition of Unity Cookbook is here to help you.
With this cookbook, you'll work through a wide
variety of recipes that will help you use the
essential features of the Unity game engine to
their fullest potential. You familiarize yourself
with shaders and Shader Graph before exploring
animation features to enhance your skills in
building games. As you progress, you will gain
insights into Unity's latest editor, which will
help you in laying out scenes, tweaking existing
apps, and building custom tools for augmented
reality and virtual reality (AR/VR) experiences.
The book will also guide you through many Unity C#
gameplay scripting techniques, teaching you how to
communicate with database-driven websites and
process XML and JSON data files. By the end of
this Unity book, you will have gained a
comprehensive understanding of Unity game
development and built your development skills. The
easy-to-follow recipes will earn a permanent place
on your bookshelf for reference and help you build
better games that stay true to your vision. What
you will learnDiscover how to add core game
features to your projects with C# scriptingCreate
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powerful and stylish UI with Unity's UI system,
including power bars, radars, and button-driven
scene changesWork with essential audio features,
including background music and sound
effectsDiscover Cinemachine in Unity to
intelligently control camera movementsAdd visual
effects such as smoke and explosions by creating
and customizing particle systemsUnderstand how to
build your own Shaders with the Shader Graph
toolWho this book is for If you're a Unity
developer looking for better ways to resolve
common recurring problems with recipes, then this
book is for you. Programmers dipping their toes
into multimedia features for the first time will
also find this book useful. Before you get started
with this Unity engine book, you'll need a solid
understanding of Unity's functionality and
experience with programming in C#.
  Accessing Multilingual Information Repositories
Fredric Gey,Julio Gonzalo,Henning Mueller,Gareh
Jones,Michael Kluck,Bernardo Magnini,Maarten de
Rijke,2006-10-15 This book constitutes the
thoroughly refereed postproceedings of the 6th
Workshop of the Cross-Language Evaluation Forum,
CLEF 2005. The book presents 111 revised papers
together with an introduction. Topical sections
include multilingual textual document retrieval,
cross-language and more, monolingual experiments,
domain-specific information retrieval, interactive
cross-language information retrieval, multiple
language question answering, cross-language
retrieval in image collections, cross-language
speech retrieval, multilingual Web track, cross-
language geographical retrieval, and evaluation
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issues.
  Unity 2018 Cookbook Matt Smith,2018-08-31
Develop quality game components and solve common
gameplay problems with various game design
patterns Key Features Become proficient at
traditional 2D and 3D game development Build
amazing interactive interfaces with Unity's UI
system Develop professional games with realistic
animation and graphics, materials and cameras, and
AI with Unity 2018 Book Description With the help
of the Unity 2018 Cookbook, you’ll discover how to
make the most of the UI system and understand how
to animate both 2D and 3D characters and game
scene objects using Unity's Mecanim animation
toolsets. Once you’ve got to grips with the
basics, you will familiarize yourself with shaders
and Shader Graphs, followed by understanding the
animation features to enhance your skills in
building fantastic games. In addition to this, you
will discover AI and navigation techniques for
nonplayer character control and later explore
Unity 2018’s newly added features to improve your
2D and 3D game development skills. This book
provides many Unity C# gameplay scripting
techniques. By the end of this book, you'll have
gained comprehensive knowledge in game development
with Unity 2018. What you will learn Get creative
with Unity’s shaders and learn to build your own
shaders with the new Shader Graph tool Create a
text and image character dialog with the free
Fungus Unity plugin Explore new features
integrated into Unity 2018, including TextMesh Pro
and ProBuilder Master Unity audio, including
ducking, reverbing, and matching pitch to
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animation speeds Work with the new Cinemachine and
timeline to intelligently control camera movements
Improve ambiance through the use of lights and
effects, including reflection and light probes
Create stylish user interfaces with the UI system,
including power bars and clock displays Who this
book is for Unity 2018 Cookbook is for you if you
want to explore a wide range of Unity scripting
and multimedia features and find ready-to-use
solutions for many game features. This book also
helps programmers explore multimedia features. It
is assumed that you already know basics of Unity
and have some programming knowledge of C#.
  DITA for Print Leigh W. White,2017-02-16 As DITA
has become more and more popular, demand has
increased for tools thatcan provide high quality
PDFs from DITA content. The DITA Open Toolkit
providesa basic PDF capability, but nearly any
real-world application will require
customization.Leigh White's book, DITA for Print
has become the go-to reference for building aprint
customization plugin for the DITA Open Toolkit.
This second edition coversOpen Toolkit, version 2,
including customizing the DITA 1.3 troubleshooting
topictype, localization strings, bookmarks, and
the new back-cover functionality.DITA for Print is
for anyone who wants to learn how to create PDFs
using the DITAOpen Toolkit without learning
everything there is to know about XSL-FO, XSLT,
orXPath, or even about the DITA Open Toolkit
itself. DITA for Print is written for
nonprogrammers,by a non-programmer, and although
it is written for people who have agood
understanding of the DITA standard, you don't need
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a technical background toget custom PDFs up and
running quickly.
  On Second Language Learner Acquisition of
English Collocations James Martin
Rogers,2024-01-23 Collocations are words that
commonly co-occur, such as ‘jury’ and ‘verdict.’
Collocational fluency is an essential aspect of
second language fluency. Learning a language via
collocations improves upon the efficacy of
language acquisition because it essentially kills
three birds with one stone: students learn
vocabulary, collocations, and also subconsciously
absorb the grammar patterns of language through
mastery of these chunks of language. This is, in
fact, similar to the way native speakers learn
language and an efficient way to become fluent.
This book will detail efforts to create and then
apply a methodology to develop a large-scale high-
frequency collocation list and custom-tailored
collocation resources for Japanese, Chinese, and
Korean learners to study directly and for
practitioners to utilize as reference materials to
create additional resources. Presented in this
book is a novel approach taken to fill a major gap
in the research and to create large-scale
resources that were previously unavailable.
Therefore, this book should be considered a
valuable contribution to research that aims to
help second language learners more effectively
achieve fluency in English as a second language.
  Unity 5.x Cookbook Matt Smith,Chico
Queiroz,2015-10-05 Over 100 recipes exploring the
new and exciting features of Unity 5 to spice up
your Unity skillset About This Book Built on the
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solid foundation of the popular Unity 4.x
Cookbook, the recipes in this edition have been
completely updated for Unity 5 Features recipes
for both 2D and 3D games Provides you with
techniques for the new features of Unity 5,
including the new UI system, 2D game development,
new Standard Shaders, and the new Audio Mixer Who
This Book Is For From beginners to advanced users,
from artists to coders, this book is for you and
everyone in your team! Programmers can explore
multimedia features, and multimedia developers can
try their hand at scripting. Basic knowledge and
understanding of the Unity platform, game design
principles, and programming knowledge in C# is
essential. What You Will Learn Immerse players
with great audio, utilizing Unity 5's audio
features including the new Audio Mixer, ambient
sound with Reverb Zones, dynamic soundtracks with
Snapshots, and balanced audio via Ducking Create
better materials with Unity's new, physically-
based, Standard Shader Measure and control time,
including pausing the game, displaying clocks and
countdown timers, and even implementing “bullet
time” effects Improve ambiance through the use of
lights and effects such as reflection and light
probes Create stylish user interfaces with the new
UI system, including power-bars, clock displays,
and an extensible inventory system Save and load
text and media assets from local or remote
sources, publish your game via Unity Cloud, and
communicate with websites and their databases to
create online scoreboards Discover advanced
techniques, including the publisher-subscriber and
state patterns, performance bottleneck
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identification, and methods to maximize game
performance and frame rates Control 2D and 3D
character movement, and use NavMeshAgents to write
NPC and enemy behaviors such as seek, flee, flock,
and waypoint path following In Detail Unity 5 is a
flexible and intuitive multiplatform game engine
that is becoming the industry's de facto standard.
Learn to craft your own 2D and 3D computer games
by working through core concepts such as
animation, audio, shaders, GUI, lights, cameras,
and scripting to create your own games with Unity
5. Completely re-written to cover the new features
of Unity 5, this book is a great resource for all
Unity game developers, from those who have
recently started using Unity right up to Unity
professionals. The first half of the book focuses
on core concepts of 2D game design while the
second half focuses on developing 3D game
development skills. In the first half, you will
discover the new GUI system, the new Audio Mixer,
external files, and animating 2D characters in 2D
game development. As you progress further, you
will familiarize yourself with the new Standard
Shaders, the Mecanim system, Cameras, and the new
Lighting features to hone your skills towards
building 3D games to perfection. Finally, you will
learn non-player character control and explore
Unity 5's extra features to enhance your 3D game
development skills. Style and approach Each
chapter first introduces the topic area and
explains how the techniques covered can enhance
your games. Every recipe provides step-by-step
instructions, followed by an explanation of how it
all works, and useful additional refinements or
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alternative approaches. Every required resource
and C# script (fully commented) is available to
download, enabling you to follow each recipe
yourself.
  Stress Variation in English Alexander
Tokar,2017-11-13 This monograph is concerned with
the question of why some English words have more
than one stress pattern. E.g., 'overt vs. o'vert,
'pulsate vs. pul'sate, etc. It is argued that
cases such as these are due to the fact that the
morphological structure of one and the same
English word can sometimes be analyzed in more
than one way. Thus, 'overt is the stress pattern
of the suffixation analysis over + -t, whereas
o'vert is due to the prefixation analysis o- + -
vert (cf. covert). Similarly, pulsate is
simultaneously pulse + -ate (i.e., a suffixed
derivative) and a back-derivative from
pul'satance. Tokar's approach in the use of both
dictionary (OED) and corpus data (YouTube) holds
promise of a scholarly breakthrough on the vital
linguistic prosodic topic of English stress
assignment of doublets and of stress assignment in
general. (Irmengard Rauch, Professor of Germanic
Linguistics at the University of California,
Berkeley)
  Innovative Presentations For Dummies Ray
Anthony,Barbara Boyd,2014-06-16 Be the speaker
they follow with breakthrough innovative
presentations Innovative Presentations For Dummies
is a practical guide to engaging your audience
with superior, creative, and ultra-compelling
presentations. Using clear language and a concise
style, this book goes way beyond PowerPoint to
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enable you to reimagine, reinvent, and remake your
presentations. Learn how to stimulate, capture,
and hold your audience in the palm of your hand
with sound, sight, and touch, and get up to speed
on the latest presentation design methods that
make you a speaker who gets audiences committed
and acting upon your requests. This resource
delves into desktop publishing skills, online
presentations, analyzing your audience, and
delivers fresh, new tips, tricks, and techniques
that help you present with confidence and raw
power. Focused and innovative presentations are an
essential part of doing business, and most
importantly, getting business. Competition,
technology, and the ever-tightening economy have
made out-presenting your competitors more
important than ever. Globally, an estimated 350
PowerPoint presentations are given every second.
When it's your turn, you need to go high above and
far beyond to stand out from the pack, and
Innovative Presentations For Dummies provides a
winning game plan. The book includes extensive
advice on the visual aspect of presentations and,
more importantly, it teaches you how to analyze
your audience and speak directly to them. A
personalized approach combined with stunning
visuals and full sensory engagement makes for a
winning presentation. Learn how to be an
innovative, not just effective presenter in any
situation Understand how to read and cater to
specific audiences Create captivating visual
materials using technology and props Creative
customize presentations to best communicate with
audiences More and more employees are being called
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upon to make presentations, with or without prior
training. With step-by-step instruction, vivid
examples and ideas and a 360-degree approach to
presentations, Innovative Presentations For
Dummies will help to drastically improve your
presentation outcomes as never before.
  Business Analytics Jay Liebowitz,2013-12-19
Together, Big Data, high-performance computing,
and complex environments create unprecedented
opportunities for organizations to generate game-
changing insights that are based on hard data.
Business Analytics: An Introduction explains how
to use business analytics to sort through an ever-
increasing amount of data and improve the
decision-making capabilities of an organization.
Covering the key areas of business analytics, the
book explores the concepts, techniques,
applications, and emerging trends that
professionals across a wide range of industries
need to be aware of. Better detection of fraud
through visual analytics or better prediction of
the likelihood of someone getting an infection
while in the hospital are just a few examples of
where analytics can play a positive role. As the
field of business analytics continues to emerge
rapidly, there is a need for a reliable textbook
and reference on the subject. Filling this need,
this book is suitable for graduate-level students
and undergraduate seniors. It maintains a focus on
only the key areas so the material can be covered
adequately in a one-semester or one-quarter
course. Each chapter includes software-generic
exercises, labs, and associated answers to the
exercises/labs. Author Jay Liebowitz recently had
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an article published in The World Financial
Review. www.worldfinancialreview.com/?p=1904
  The Politics of Legislative Debates Hanna
Back,Marc Debus,Jorge M. Fernandes,2021-09-02
Legislative debates make democracy and
representation work. Political actors engage in
legislative debates to make their voice heard to
voters. Parties use debates to shore up their
brand. This book makes the most comprehensive
study of legislative debates thus far, looking at
the politics of legislative debates in 33 liberal
democracies in Europe, North America and Latin
America, Africa, Asia, and Oceania. The book
begins with theoretical chapters focused on the
key concepts in the study of legislative debates.
Michael Laver, Slapin and Proksch, and Taylor
examine the politics of legislative debates in
parliamentary and presidential democracies.
Subsequently, Goplerud makes a critical review of
the methodological challenges in the study of
legislative debates. Schwalbach and Rauh further
discuss the difficulties in the comparative
empirical study of debates. Country-chapters offer
a wealth of original material organized around
structured sections. Each chapter begins with a
details discussion of the institutional design,
focusing on the electoral system, legislative
organization, and party parties, to which a
section on the formal and informal rules of
legislative debates ensues. Next, each country
chapter focuses on analyzing the determinants of
floor access, with a particular emphasis on the
role of gender, seniority, legislative party
positions, among others. In the concluding
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chapter, the editors explore comparative patterns
and point out to multiple research avenues opened
by this edited volume. The Oxford Politics of
Institutions series is designed to provide in-
depth coverage of research on a specific political
institution. Each volume includes a mix of
theoretical contributions, state-of-the-art
research review chapters, comparative empirical
chapters, country case study chapters, and
chapters aimed at practitioners. Typically, the
majority of chapters in each volume comprises of
country studies written by country experts.
Volumes in the series are aimed at political
scientists, students in political science
programmes, social scientists more generally, and
policy practitioners. Series editors: Shane
Martin, Anthony King Chair in Comparative
Government and Head of the Department of
Government, University of Essex; and Sona N.
Golder, Professor of Politics, Department of
Political Science, Pennsylvania State University.
  Advances in Multilingual and Multimodal
Information Retrieval Cross-Language Evaluation
Forum. Workshop,Carol Peters,2008-09-10 This book
constitutes the thoroughly refereed proceedings of
the 8th Workshop of the Cross-Language Evaluation
Forum, CLEF 2007, held in Budapest, Hungary,
September 2007. The revised and extended papers
were carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion
in the book. There are 115 contributions in total
and an introduction. The seven distrinct
evaluation tracks in CLEF 2007, are designed to
test the performance of a wide range of
multilingual information access systems or system
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components. The papers are organized in topical
sections on Multilingual Textual Document
Retrieval (Ad Hoc), Domain-Specific Information
Retrieval (Domain-Specific), Multiple Language
Question Answering (QA@CLEF), cross-language
retrieval in image collections (Image CLEF),
cross-language speech retrieval (CL-SR),
multilingual Web retrieval (WebCLEF), cross-
language geographical retrieval (GeoCLEF), and
CLEF in other evaluations.
  Information and Communication Technologies in
Tourism 2015 Iis Tussyadiah,Alessandro
Inversini,2015-01-27 The papers presented in this
volume advance the state-of-the-art research on
big data and analytics, social media, electronic
marketing, mobile computing and recommender
systems, mobile sensors and geosocial services,
augmented reality, wearable computing, smart
tourism, electronic distribution for tourism and
hospitality products and services, e-learning,
responsive web design and management, and eTourism
for development. This book covers the most
significant areas contributed by prominent
scholars from around the world and is suitable for
both academics and practitioners who are
interested in the latest developments in e-
Tourism.
  SharePoint Server 2010 Enterprise Content
Management Todd Kitta,Brett Grego,Chris
Caplinger,Russ Houberg,2011-08-24 SharePoint
experts focus on SharePoint 2010 as a platform for
Enterprise Content Management SharePoint allows
all users in an organization to manage and share
their content reliably and securely. If you're
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interested in building Web sites using the new
capabilities of enterprise content management
(ECM) in SharePoint 2010, then this book is for
you. You'll discover how SharePoint 2010 spans
rich document management, records management,
business process management and web content
management in a seamless way to manage and share
content. The team of SharePoint experts discusses
the ECM capabilities included in SharePoint Server
2010 that will assist with your workflow and
content management. They cover Web content
management (WCM) features and discuss
accessibility and extensibility as well as scale
and compliance. Shows how to use the capabilities
of enterprise content management (ECM) to build
Web sites Covers SharePoint 2010 ECM features and
WCM (Web Content Management) features Reviews
workflow and content management, mater pages and
layouts, scale and compliance, and accessibility
and extensibility Features real-world examples and
code samples to help with your learning process
Packed with code examples and real-world
scenarios, this comprehensive book provides you
with the information you need to get started using
ECM with SharePoint 2010 today.
  Inventors of Computer Technology Heather S.
Morrison,2015-07-15 Throughout the course of
history, there have been many inventions that have
changed the ways societies function, propelling
them into a new era. Computers and other
corresponding technologies are relatively new
inventions, but they have greatly influenced the
way modern societies operate. This book gives
insight into the most influential inventors of
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computer technology and the ways in which their
inventions contributed to advancing humanity.
  A Broken Darkness Premee Mohamed,2021-03-30 Nick
Prasad is piecing his life together since the
Anomaly, and has joined the secretive Ssarati
Society to help monitor threats to humanity –
including his former friend Johnny. Right on cue,
the unveiling of Johnny’s latest experiment sees
more portals opened to Them, and the two of them
are thrown together to fight the darkness once
more…
  Advances in Computer Science and Ubiquitous
Computing James J. Park,Doo-Soon Park,Young-Sik
Jeong,Yi Pan,2019-12-03 This book presents the
combined proceedings of the 10th International
Conference on Computer Science and its
Applications (CSA 2018) and the 13th KIPS
International Conference on Ubiquitous Information
Technologies and Applications (CUTE 2018), both
held in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, Dec 17 - 19, 2018.
The aim of these two meetings was to promote
discussion and interaction among academics,
researchers and professionals in the field of
ubiquitous computing technologies. These
proceedings reflect the state of the art in the
development of computational methods, involving
theory, algorithms, numerical simulation, error
and uncertainty analysis and novel applications of
new processing techniques in engineering, science,
and other disciplines related to ubiquitous
computing.
  AI-Assisted Library Reconstruction Senthilkumar,
K.R.,2024-04-03 In an era marked by rapid
technological progress, libraries find themselves
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at a crossroads grappling with the challenges
posed by an information-rich yet digitally
fragmented landscape. The conventional role of
libraries, once the steadfast guardians of
knowledge, faces disruption as we navigate through
a sea of information abundance. This conundrum
gives rise to a critical issue - how can libraries
adapt and thrive in an environment dominated by
the rapid evolution of artificial intelligence
(AI)? AI-Assisted Library Reconstruction is a
compelling solution that promises to breathe new
life into these institutions, making them more
dynamic, accessible, and efficient in the face of
unprecedented challenges. This book addresses the
pressing issues faced by libraries in the age of
information technology. It doesn't merely scratch
the surface; it delves deep into the heart of the
matter, providing an exploration of the
integration of artificial intelligence in the
reconstruction and revitalization of libraries.
Through an in-depth examination of technologies,
methodologies, and applications, it offers a guide
for libraries to not only survive but thrive in
this technologically charged landscape.
  The SAGE International Encyclopedia of Mass
Media and Society Debra L. Merskin,2019-11-12 The
SAGE International Encyclopedia of Mass Media and
Society discusses media around the world in their
varied forms—newspapers, magazines, radio,
television, film, books, music, websites, social
media, mobile media—and describes the role of each
in both mirroring and shaping society. This
encyclopedia provides a thorough overview of media
within social and cultural contexts, exploring the
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development of the mediated communication
industry, mediated communication regulations, and
societal interactions and effects. This reference
work will look at issues such as free expression
and government regulation of media; how people
choose what media to watch, listen to, and read;
and how the influence of those who control media
organizations may be changing as new media empower
previously unheard voices. The role of media in
society will be explored from international,
multidisciplinary perspectives via approximately
700 articles drawing on research from
communication and media studies, sociology,
anthropology, social psychology, politics, and
business.
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